
PTA Lite

Upcoming
Events

AGM also known as annual general

cake eating meeting! 21/10/24 at

2pm in the cabin. Please do come

along and support us.

We have sourced a shed to house

our equipment but it needs a little

TLC, if you are a tradie and can

help source material please let us

know! Or if you have a spare shed

side let us know!!

Shout out

Your weekly newsletter about our school PTA

Get in contact:
Foss@sterth .tpacademytrust .org or

find us on Facebook and Instagram.

Sign up and use easy fundraising when
you shop online.

Continue to fill up the clothes bank.

Shop in ASDA and add our school as a
cause to your cash pot in the ASDA
app.

How to support us
easily!

Getting
involved, just
a little bit!

Can you spare an hour or two, here
or there?!

Every pair of hands means events
can run to raise funds for the school
to benefit the children. Your school
needs you! Really we do!

Please email us to be added to our
event helpers WhatsApp group to get
event info (no chit chat necessary,
just event info and sign up sheets!!).

Christmas
Fayre
update

We are looking for
food vans for the
Christmas Fayre. If
you would like a spot
please email us.

Christmas fayre
7/12/24 2-6pm in the
village.


